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Note from Mrs. Maki, Principal ]

Dear Happy Valley Families, R RERIREEREES

It's hard to believe, but another school year has come and gonel The 2021-22
school year certainly had it’s challenges, but our students prevailed and came out on
top! They are truly remarkable, resilient young children and they are the reason I look
forward to coming to work every day.

Looking back is always bittersweet, however, there are many things to celebrate
about this school year. We were awarded the Kindness School Award for the
overwhelming acts of kindness students displayed. Students and families donated food
and presents to 33 families in our community during the holiday season. Our
Kindergarten class placed in the top ten of the nation for Splash Math, and our third
grade students rocked the state test for their first time! Personal goals were reached
and expectations were exceeded in mathematics and reading throughout all grade
levels.

I am so proud of our students and I am excited for them to enjoy their summer
with family and friends. I wish the best of luck to our third grade students who will
make the transition to the Elementary school next year. Goodbye for now, we look
forward to seeing students next year. The first day of school is August 17th.

Kindly,
Mrs. Maki




